Legal Notice No. 42137

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Lake Worth Beach's Planning and
Zoning Board (PZB) will conduct a meeting at 7 North Dixie Highway, Lake Worth
Beach on Wednesday, June 7, 2023 at 6:00 pm or as soon thereafter to consider
the following application.

PZB Project Number 23-00500005: A Conditional Use request for the
business “Interior Exterior Building Supply” at 1803 Madrid Ave for the
establishment of a 38,000 square feet distribution facility designated
as a Wholesale and Distribution Facilities use by LDR Section 23.3-6.
The subject site is zoned Industrial Park of Commerce (I-POC) and has
a future Iand use designation of Industrial ().

PCN # 38-43- 44-21—04-001-0010

The public can view the meeting via YouTube at htips//www.youtube.com/e/
Qmmlﬂgﬁ'_ahﬁegmh, The agendﬂ aml bm.k up rnnr.ennls are nvm?ﬂhical: hitpa:l

Public comment will be accommodated i u1 peraon al the meeting, or vmunlly pnur
tothemeeting through theweb portal: rthh

1f you are unable to aceess the web portal, please email mmmmmﬂ,
gov for a comment, to he read into the record by a staff member, Written respontes
ar comments can be sent to the Department for Community Sustainability Planning
and Zoning Division, 1900 2nd Avenue North, Lake Worth Beach, FL 33461 and must
arrive befare the henrmg date to bedncluded in the formal record.

Affected parties, s.u daﬂned in Seetion 23.1—!2 of the leua Worth Beach
Codeufﬂrdinancas, i p nI ]

l.he proeas! will he uons:dpred awaxver ot‘thﬁ r:ght tu partlcrpat.ena affected partyin
the hearing, but does not preclude the party from making public comment. Affected
parties shall submit the evidence they wish the Planning and Zoning Board (PZB)
to oomud era mmlmum o{ one (1) Tull husmess da}.r pnor to Lhe dﬂmol’ t.ha meating.

nuance pmvnded that

the request, is to addréSs nmghborhmd concerns or new ev1denc, h:re legal counsel
or a professional services Itant, or is unable to be repr ted at the hearing.

For additional information, please contact City staff at 561-586—1687 or pzoningf@
Inkeworthbeachil.gov.

Ifa person decides to appeal any, de{:isipn made by the Board, Agency, or Commission
with respect to any matter. idered at such ting or hearing, he or she will
need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such purpm;e he or she may need
to ensure that a verbatim record of the procei:dmgs is'made, which record includes
the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based (FS 286.0105).
In accordance with the provisions of the American with Disabilities Act
(ADA) this d t may be requestéd in an alternative format, Persons
in need of special dation to participate in this proceeding are
entitled to the provision of certain assistance, Please call 561-586-1687 or
email pzoning@lakeworthbeachfl.gov no later than five (5) days before
the hearing if this assistance is required,
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